
CULTURAL HERITAGE 
FOCUS GROUP
The First Peoples’ Cultural Council is engaging in a year-long project to 
understand current and future needs for support of cultural resurgence and 
continuation for Indigenous cultural heritage in B.C. 

Xatśūll members are invited to participate in this survey and there’s a $75 
honorarium for everyone who participates. 

If you would like to complete the survey on your own, you can visit  
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/8DC67P8

For anyone who would like to come and ask questions, have some food or get 
some assistance with the questionnaire, there are two opportunities to do so:
•	 Monday, March 27 from 5 - 7 p.m. in the Education Centre
•	 Tuesday March 28 from 12 - 2 p.m. in the Education Centre

For questions, please email Ange-Aimée Quesnel at ange@xtresources.com or 
call 250-818-4990.


